
 

Request for confidentiality. DOC 

 
 Date: 16 May 2006 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
U.S.A. 
Attn:  Reviewing Engineer 
 
RE : Bluetooth Module for Navigation System / FCC ID : SJ2HJZ0095  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under FCC Rule Section 
0.459. We have requested that the schematic diagrams and parts list required to be 
submitted with this application be withheld from public review. 
The documents are company proprietary information that could never get into the 
possession of our competition. 
 
Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Koichi Fujimoto 
Manager of Circuit Design Group 
Dept. of Hardware Design  


